
12.09.20 - 59a King Oswy Drive 1 HARTLEPOOL BOROUGH COUNCIL 

Licensing Act Sub Committee Hearing 
 

Date 20 September 2012 
 

Members of the Panel: Councillors Mary Fleet (Ch), Jim Ainslie 
and Alison Lilley 

Application Premises:  59a King Oswy Drive 

Officers present:  
Sylvia Pinkney, Public Protection 
Manager  
Tony Macnab, Solicitor 
David Cosgrove, Principal Democratic 
Services Officer 
 

Applicant: Mr Hui Chen 

  

Decision: 

 
The Licensing Sub Committee considered the application from Mr Hui Chen for 
a premises licence for the provision of late night refreshment until 11.30 p.m. 
Monday to Sunday in respect of the premises at 59a King Oswy Drive, 
Hartlepool. 

 
The Licensing authority received one letter of objection from an interested 
party on the grounds that additional noise and drunken behaviour and 
additional anti-social behaviour would occur if the premises were granted a 
licence.   
 
There were no objections from the Police or other responsible authorities.   
 
The Licensing Sub Committee heard from the applicant and considered his 
application.  The Sub Committee also considered the letter of objection from 
the interested party but did not consider that it disclosed any evidence to show 
that the licensing objectives in relation to the prevention of crime and disorder 
and the prevention of public nuisance would be undermined if the application 
was granted. 
 
For the above reasons the Licensing Sub Committee hereby grants the 
application as submitted. 
 
 
 
Councillor M Fleet 
 
CHAIR 


